New Mark Pool Association

Sunday Sept.13, 2015

Attendence

Executive Board: Fernando Marquez, Roxanne Weaver, Mike Thomas

Residents: Cheryl Edmondson, Linda Calcote, Fred & Norma Sallman, Tom

O'donnell

Meeting called to order 7:00 pm

Minutes

Aug. Minutes were reviewed and approved

Financials

- -We did a quick over view of money in the acct.
- -We will be sending a amnesty letter for all households reducing 2 years of late fees if the back dues are paid up to date.

Pool/ Clubhouse / Lake etc..

- -Pool closed 1 week early due to not having any lifeguards due to going back to school.
- -Main pump will have to be rebuild and will be done in the off season
- -looking to have a movie night for the neighborhood kids and utilize the remainder of the hotdogs left over from the pool grill out
- -the annual meeting will take place in November and we will take this time to hold elections for the board of directors (3) and the executive board (5)
- -reviewing proposals for pond management and application of chemicals

Meeting adjourned 7:25